
Welcome to 
 
 

 

Parish Priest: Rev. Fr Bernard Lanarolle  
bernard.lanarolle@perthcatholic.org.au                                           

Ph: 9245 3899 
Deacon: Gregory Lowe 

greg.lowe@perthcatholic.org.au                                        
Parish Office 19 Phillips Grove Innaloo Ph: 9446 1666 
Innaloo.karrinyupcatholicparish@perthcatholic.org.au 

www.innalookarrinyup.perthcatholic.org.au 

MASS THIS WEEKEND 
 

Sat  22 Aug 6pm                                              St Dom   
Sun 23 Aug 7.30am                                              OLGC 
Sun 23 Aug 9am                                                  St Dom 
Sun 23 Aug 11am                                                 OLGC 
 

MASS DURING THE WEEK 
 

Tue  25 Aug 7pm                                            St Dom 
Wed 26 Aug 8am   Adoration 8.15-11am        St Dom 
Wed 26 Aug 7pm                                           St Dom 
Thur 27 Aug 9am                                            OLGC 
Fri 28 Aug 9am                                               St Dom 
Sat 29 Aug  9am                                             OLGC 
 

MASS NEXT WEEKEND 
 

Sat  29Aug 6pm                                             St Dom 
Sun 30 Aug 7.30am                                         OLGC 
Sun 30 Aug 9am                     St Dom 
Sun 30 Aug 11am                                            OLGC  

 

Reconciliation celebrated after every Saturday  
morning Mass and before every weekend Mass.  

Contact Fr Bernard 9245 3899 or Maureen Smith 
9204 5172  to receive Communion at home if you 

can’t attend Mass. 

Upcoming Events 
 
 

 27 Aug Parish Finance Committee Meeting  
     St Dominic's 6.30pm 
 12 Sept Parish Retreat St Dominic’s 9.30am—

12.30 

 

21st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Year A 

 
 

CHANGE OF MASS TIME 

After much prayer and deliberation and my  

consultation with the Parish Pastoral Council and the 
wider parish community, I have decided to change 
the Sunday morning Mass time at St Dominic’s to 
10.00am. 

I like to be able to greet people before Mass and 
spend time with them after Mass at both churches. 

I’ve found that I am unable to talk with the  

parishioners at OLGC after Mass because I am in a 
rush to get to St Dominic’s. 

         So commencing on the weekend of 19/20 
Sept, the Mass times will be as follows: 

            Saturday         6.00pm   Innaloo 

            Sunday           8.00am   Karrinyup 

            Sunday          10.00am  Innaloo 

I pray it will not inconvenience too many, but I 
would like to try this arrangement for the next six 
months. 
 

Safeguarding Officers 
 

St Dominic’s - Isabelle Brewer Ph: 0459 537 045 
OLGC - Rina Cercarelli Ph: 0413 835 852 

Social Justice Sunday 
We celebrate Social Justice Sunday on 30 August. 
This year, the Australian Bishops’ Social Justice 
Statement is titled: To Live Life to the Full: Mental 
health in Australia today. The COVID-19 pandemic 
is affecting the mental health of many members of 
our parishes, schools and communities. Understand-
ing mental health will help us to be aware of those 
who need our support. The Bishops invite us all to 
reject stigmatisation, to work for the transformation 
of social determinants of mental ill-health, and to 
call for policies and service provision that meets the 
needs of the poorest and most marginalised members 
of our community. Download the Statement at: 
http://bit.ly/SocialJustice_2020 

PARISH RETREAT 
 

“Walking the Way of Faith in an Age of  
Uncertainty” 

 

We are living in anxious and uncertain times as we 
witness the effects of both the Pandemic and 
the instability across our world. This leaves many 
confused, fearful and disturbed on many levels. 
What is the Christian response to a time of great  
uncertainty? What “resources” does our Church  
offer us during such times? 
How can we be a source of hope in troubled times? 
You are warmly invited to a retreat morning on  
Saturday Sept 12th 9.30am-12.30pm in  
St Dominic’s School Hall. 
The Retreat will be facilitated by Fr Tony Chiera 
VG from Bunbury Diocese, and will provide oppor-
tunities for input, reflection, sharing and meditation. 
Please register by phone 9245 3899 or the parish 
email: Innaloo.karrinyup@perthcatholic.org.au 
RSVP by 06/09/20 

Parish Outreach—Draw Near  
 

 I am inviting all of us to become involved in a spe-
cial outreach project in our Parish that we have 
called ‘Draw Near’. This is very much a team effort 
from all quarters of our Parish and includes the con-
tribution of the wider Parish, St Vincent de Paul, 
Newman College, Our Lady of Good Counsel and St 
Dominic’s school as well as WA Catholic Migrant & 
Refugee Office.  
 Our focus will be on everyday foodstuffs and hy-
giene packs that will enable vulnerable people in our 
community to have everyday basics to live.  
We invite the children and families from our three 
schools to focus on donations of foodstuffs and the 
rest of the Parish community to focus on hygiene 
items.  
Please place your donated hygiene items in the boxes 
provided at the back of each church when you attend 
mass. We hope to have all items in by 24 August. 
 
 


